To whom it may concern,

We have promoted our services on Valleys Radio for a number of years. We consider
it to be a valuable advertising medium throughout the South Wales Valleys.

As a local business we support the co location bid for Valleys Radio to combine with
Swansea Sound and The Wave at Swansea Gate Business Park in order to secure the

future of the radio station.

Regards,

Nigel Mountney.

Director Venture 4 Supplies




